
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

Request – St. Paul 4-H Light Horse Club              

 

Request 

The St. Paul Light Horse 4-H Club is requesting a $1,500 donation to purchase 

various equine equipment.  They were borrowing equipment from past leaders and 

parents but they recently moved away, leaving them with need to purchase new 

equipment.   

They will be hosting a Regional 4-H Horse Camp in August, 2019 at the Stoney 

Lake Community grounds, and it would be beneficial to have the equipment to use 

at the event.  

 

 

Alternatives 

Deny the request for a grant. 

Approve the request for the grant. 

Approve the request to be paid from the 2019 budget.  

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to approve a grant of $1500 for the St. Paul Light 

Horse 4-H Club to purchase equine equipment.  

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


